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Community Giving
 

Further information

Starting on Monday 7 October for a 4 week period, anyone visiting the branch can vote for their favourite charity from the 
three chosen charities. The three chosen charities will be announced on the start date. The charity with the most votes will 
receive a cash donation of £1,000, followed by £600 for the runner up and a �nal £400 for the remaining good cause. Voting 
will close on Friday 1 November 2024 at 4.30pm.

We’re expecting a lot of nominations, which is why each branch has a scoring system where preference is given to small, 
registered charities operating in the local area who align at least one of our aims of supporting better �nancial education; 
helping people have a home; or championing warm and e�cient homes. Nominated charities will be subject to due diligence 
checks before any nomination is progressed.

You may nominate more than one charity. Charites will not be selected based on the number of nominations. Please do not 
provide any personal information in the form, we will not require any further information from you. All correspondence will 
be made directly with the charity if chosen. The chosen charities will be contacted by phone or email ahead of the start date 
to con�rm their acceptance to be part of the scheme.

Later this year we’ll be donating £164,000 to over 200 good 
causes across our Branch Network.

We’d like you to nominate a local charity who you think 
could benefit from our Community Giving scheme with the 

chance to win up to £1,000. 

All you need to do is provide the name of the charity on the nomination form 
provided by Friday 23 August. We’ll then review all the nominations and select 

three charities who will be put to a vote later this year.


